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MASKS 8503
WASSUP! BLEEDING SCARY MOVIE MASK - ADULT

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud
Theatrical 'Fun Blood'
Hand-Held Pump &
Tubing

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

As Seen in the motion
picture Scary Movie is
©Miramax Film Corp.
All Rights Reserved.

8511
SCARY MOVIE MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
8511SS Stoned Smile
8511SM Smiley
8511WU Wassup

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

As Seen in the motion
picture Scary Movie is
©Miramax Film Corp.
All Rights Reserved.

8517GF
GHOST FACE® CRYPT CREATURE GAUZE MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud and
attached Tatters

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net
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http://www.fun-world.net/8503.html
http://www.fun-world.net/8511.html
http://www.fun-world.net/8517GF.html


8930
BLEEDING GHOST FACE® MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud and
Attached Tubing
Hand-Held Pump
Theatrical Fun Blood

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

91520
GHOSTFACE® GOLD CHROME MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

9206S
GHOST FACE® MASK W/SHROUD

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

9207
FLUORESCENT GHOST FACE® MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
9207G Green
9207N Orange
9207PK Hot Pink

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/8930.html
http://www.fun-world.net/91520.html
http://www.fun-world.net/9206S.html
http://www.fun-world.net/9207.html


9207F
FRIENDLY GHOST MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
9207FG Green
Friendly Ghost Mask
9207FP Purple
Friendly Ghost Mask

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

9221GF
GHOST FACE® LIGHT UP COLOR CHANGE MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud
Battery Pack
2 x AA Batteries

Packaging:
Try Me Header

Batteries:
Batteries Included
2 AA Batteries

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93214
GHOST FACE® SCARECROW MASK

What's Included:
Burlap-Look Mask
w/Hood

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93406
E.L. GHOST FACE® MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud
2 x AA Batteries

Packaging:
Try Me Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/9207F.html
http://www.fun-world.net/9221GF.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93214.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93406.html


93491
GHOST FACE® 25TH ANNIVERSARY MOVIE MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93512
PATRIOTIC GHOST FACE® MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93514
GHOST FACE® PUMPKIN MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93515
GHOST FACE® CHROME MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/93491.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93512.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93514.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93515.html


93526
PRIDE GHOST FACE® MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93529
GHOST FACE® STOP THE WAR MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93532
GHOST FACE® AGED DEVIL FACE MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud
and attached Horns

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93557
GHOST FACE® GID BLING MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/93526.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93529.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93532.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93557.html


93558
GHOST FACE® BLING MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud
Individual
Rhinestones

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93559
GHOST FACE® AGED MASK - VI

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93559E
ECOM/GHOST FACE® AGED MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93578
GHOST FACE® DISCO MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud
Individual Stones
Attached

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/93558.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93559.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93559.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93578.html


93579
DELUXE GHOST FACE® AGED MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud
Shroud Has Metallic
Accents

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93582
GHOST FACE® DEVIL FACE BLING MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud
Individual Stones
Attached

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93588
GHOST FACE® BLOODY BLING MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud
Individual Stones
Attached

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93599
GHOST FACE® BLING MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud
Individual Stones
Attached

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
93558 Ghost Face®
Bling Mask
93588 Ghost Face®
Bloody Bling Mask
93582 Devil Face
Bling Mask

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/93579.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93582.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93588.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93599.html


93601
GHOST FACE® DAY OF THE DEAD MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask w/ Shroud

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
93601W White
93601TQ Turquoise

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93602
GHOST FACE® HOCKEY MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask w/Elastic Straps

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
93602W White
93602D Distressed

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93605
GHOST FACE® SANTA MASK

What's Included:
Mask with Beard and
Hat

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93606
GHOST FACE® OIL SLICK DISCO MASK

What's Included:
Individual Mirror Mask
w/
attached Sparkle
Lurex Hood

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/93601.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93602.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93605.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93606.html


93624
GHOST FACE® SPIKED MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Molded
Spikes
Sparkle Lurex Hood

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93626
GHOST FACE® LEPRECHAUN ST PAT'S MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Beard & Hat

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93633
GHOST FACE® PEARL MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud
Individual Pearls
Accents
Sparkling Lurex Hood

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93638
GHOST FACE® EASTER BUNNY MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Hood & Ears
Soft White Plush
Stand-Out Whiskers

Packaging:
Window Box

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/93624.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93626.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93633.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93638.html


93646
GHOST FACE® JESTER BLING MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Header
Sparkling Individual
Stones!
Shimmering Lurex
Hood

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

93502
DEAD BY DAYLIGHT (TM) MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
93502D Devil Face - 8
Pcs
93502V Viper Face -
4 Pcs

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

©2015 - 2025 and
BEHAVIOUR DEAD BY
DAYLIGHT
and other related
trademarks & logos
belong
to Behaviour Interactive
Inc.
All Rights Reserved.

93527
DEAD BY DAYLIGHT(TM) ARCTIC GHOST FACE® MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

©2015 - 2025 and
BEHAVIOUR DEAD BY
DAYLIGHT
and other related
trademarks & logos
belong
to Behaviour Interactive
Inc.
All Rights Reserved.

93530
DEAD BY DAYLIGHT- MASQUERADE GHOST FACE® MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

©2015 - 2025 and
BEHAVIOUR DEAD BY
DAYLIGHT
and other related
trademarks & logos
belong
to Behaviour Interactive
Inc.
All Rights Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/93646.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93502.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93527.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93530.html


93575
I SEE YOU - PHROG MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Elastic
Officially Licensed

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

Copyright © 2024 ISY
HOLDINGS LLC
All Rights Reserved.

93539
SILENT SCREAMER MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Hood

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93546
BANSHEE GHOST MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask w/Hood

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
93546K Black Hood
93546W White Hood

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93577
ALIEN SPAWN TM MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted:
93577GY Grey
93577G Green

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net
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http://www.fun-world.net/93575.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93539.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93546.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93577.html


93577T
LITE UP ALIEN SPAWN TM MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
93577TG Green
93577TGY Grey

Packaging:
Try Me Header

Batteries:
Batteries Included
2 AA Batteries

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93580
BLEEDING ALIEN SPAWN TM MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/attached
Shroud
Tubing
Hand Held Pump with
Theatrical 'Alien
Blood'

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93621
DEVIL FIEND MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

9205
GLOW IN THE DARK SKULL MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net
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http://www.fun-world.net/93577T.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93580.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93621.html
http://www.fun-world.net/9205.html


9214
INVISIBLE MASK

What's Included:
Hood w/Mesh
"Invisibility" Mask

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

93245
FLOCKED VENETIAN RAVEN MASK

What's Included:
Flocked Mask

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93263
GAS MASK WITH RESPIRATOR ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
93263G Green Gas
Mask
93263K Black Gas
Mask

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

93263G

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net
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http://www.fun-world.net/9214.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93245.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93263.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93263.html


93263T
TM LU GAS MASK W/RESPIRATORS

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
93263TG Green Gas
Mask
93263TK Black Gas
Mask

Packaging:
Try Me Header

Batteries:
Batteries Included
2 AA Batteries

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93263TK
BLACK/TM LU GAS MSK W/RSPRTRS

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Try Me Header

Batteries:
Batteries Included
2 AA Batteries

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93307
KILLER CRITTER MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask w/Plush

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
93307B Killer Bunny
Mask
93307BB Brown Bear
93307BLB Blue Bear

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

93310
ALIEN MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
93310G Green
93310GY Grey
93310K Black

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net
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http://www.fun-world.net/93263T.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93263T.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93307.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93310.html


93364
E.L. ILLUMO MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask w/ Battery Pack
& E.L. String

Assortment:
4 Styles Assorted
93364B White w/Blue
EL String
93364Y Black
w/Yellow EL String
93364R White w/Red
EL String
93346G Black
w/Green EL String

Packaging:
Try Me Header

Batteries:
Batteries Included
2 AA Batteries
CLASS 1 LED
PRODUCT

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

93454
PLAGUE DOCTOR MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
93454GY Grey
93454BR Brown

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

93523
REALISTIC ANIMAL MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
93523W Wolf
93523L Lion
93523B Bear

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93534
MOVING MOUTH MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
93534W Natural
White
93534BR Brown
Antique

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net
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http://www.fun-world.net/93364.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93454.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93523.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93534.html


93536
MAD SCIENTIST MASK W/HAIR

What's Included:
Mask w/Hair

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93548
REALISTIC SKULL MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Full Over-the-Head
Latex Mask

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
93548GY Grey
93548BR Brown
93548B Bloody

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

93550
REAPER MASK W/HOOD ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted:
93550B Bloody Red
93550BR Antique
Brown
93550GY Grey/White

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

93553
RHINESTONE 1/2 SKULL MASK

What's Included:
1/2 Skull Mask
Individual
Rhinestones Cover
Mask!

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
93553R Red
93553SL SIlver

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net
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93554
RHINESTONE HOCKEY MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Elastic
Individual
Rhinestones Cover
Mask!

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93555
HORROR MASK WITH SHROUD ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask w/Shroud

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
93555R Reaper
93555D Demon

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

93571
CRACKED HALF MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
93571K Black
93571W White

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

93619
LED FACE-SWITCH MASK

What's Included:
1 LED Mask
1 Charging Wire
1 Rechargable
Lithium Battery
7 Animated Faces
18 Static Faces
Change Design by
Swiping Hand Across
Face

Packaging:
Printed Box

Batteries:
CLASS 1 LED
PRODUCT

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net
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93622
CREEPY DOLL FACE MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Elastic Strap

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

93623
SPIKED BLANK MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/3D Spikes
Elastic Strap

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

93629
STEAMBOAT KILLIE MASK

What's Included:
1 Mask

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93631
GP5 GAS MASK

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net
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93634
BLACK LIGHT HORROR MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Hooded Mask w/LEDs
and Battery Pack

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
93634N Orange Skull
93634G Green Skull

Packaging:
Try Me Header

Batteries:
Batteries Included
2 AA Batteries

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93635
BIG HORN SKULL MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask w/Elastic Strap

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
93635N Natural Bone
93635R Red Bone

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

93636
PEARL ACCENT VENETIAN MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask w/Elastic Strap

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
93636K Black Pearl
Accent
93636R Red Pearl
Accent

Packaging:
Die-Cut Hanger
Backing Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93639
WASTELAND GAS MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Elastic Strap

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net
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93641
HOCKEY PUNISHER MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Elastic Strap

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
93641K Black
93641W White
w/Blood

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

93644
WASTELAND GHOUL MASK

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

93651
GALACTIC GRINNER MASK

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

93667
THE SMILER MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Hood

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net
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95304
DISCO RESTRAINT MASK

What's Included:
Mirror Mask
Elastic Strap

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

9212
GLOW IN THE DARK GOALIE MASK

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

93203N
SCARECROW MASK- NATURAL COLOR

What's Included:
Mask w/Hood

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93257
BIG BAD WOLF MASK

What's Included:
Mask w/Attached
Plush Hood

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net
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93447
OLD MAN MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
93447H Hairy Harry
93447W Whisker
Walter

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93447H
HAIRYHARRY/OLD MAN MTHLSS MSK

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93458G
GREEN/T-REX LATEX MASK

What's Included:
1 Over-The-Head
Mask

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93250CKW
BLK/WHT HORROR CLOWN MASK

What's Included:
Over-the-Head Mask
w/Hair
Black/White Only

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net
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93574
CHROME EVIL CLOWN MASK - ADULT

What's Included:
Mask
w/Plush Hair

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
93574N Orange
93574B Blue
93574R Red

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93574R
RED/CHROME EVIL CLWN ADLT MSK

What's Included:
Mask
w/Plush Hair

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93342
ANUBIS MASK

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

8911K
IRON KNIGHT MASK

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net
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93267
HORSEHEAD MASK

What's Included:
Horse Mask

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

93332
POLITICAL PUNDIT MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
93332T Comb Over
Candidate
93332B Biden

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93628
G.O.A.T. MASK

What's Included:
Full Over-the-Head
Mask

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

8546
FEROCIOUS FANGS DELUXE MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
4 Styles Assorted
5pcs 8546CC Chimp
3pcs 8546BF Bigfoot
2pcs 8546GW Grey
Werewolf
2pcs 8546BW Brown
Werewolf

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net
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93428
SKINNED MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
93428RF Rotting
Flesh
93428SC Scare Crow
93428CC Cutter the
Clown

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93280
BLANK MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask
w/Elastic Strap

Assortment:
2 Colors/2 Styles
Assorted
93280W White/Blank
Mask
93280K Black/Blank
Mask
93280FW Female
White/Blank Mask

Packaging:
Mask Hanging Backer
Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93329
NINJA GUARD MASK ASSORTMENT - CHILD

What's Included:
1 Mask with Shroud

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
93329R (Red)
93329B (Blue)
93329G (Green)

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93391
BLING ANUBIS MASK

What's Included:
Mask
Individual Sparkling
Stones Cover Mask!

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net
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93576
DISCO BLANK MASK

What's Included:
Mask
w/Elastic Strap
Individual Sparkling
Mirrors Cover Mask!

Packaging:
Mask Hanging Backer
Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93592
BLING KILLER CLOWN MASK

What's Included:
Mask
w/Elastic Strap

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

MASQUERADE 93339
SPIDER QUEEN EYE MASK

What's Included:
Mask
Shimmering Web!
Rich Fantasy Design!

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net
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93341
GOTHIC ROSE QUEEN EYE MASK

What's Included:
Mask
Realistic Flowers!
Elegant Fantasy
Design!

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93366
GOTHIC LACE MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
4 Styles/3 Colors
Each Style
93366F FLYING BAT:
Black Gold Silver
93366B BUTTERFLY:
Black Gold Silver
93366C CAT: Black
Gold Silver
93366Q QUEEN:
Black Gold Silver

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93396
BUNNY MASK ASSORTMENT - GLITTER/MATTE/SHIMMER

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
3 Colors/Finishes
Assorted
93396KM Matte Black
93396PK Pink
Shimmer
93396K Black Glitter

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93396R
RAINBOW/BUNNY MASK

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net
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93431
RHINESTONE MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
93431R Rainbow
Stones
93431M Mermaid
Clear Crystal Stones
& Shells

Packaging:
Die-Cut Hanger
Backing Card

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93431M
MERMAID RHINSTONE & CRYSTAL MASK

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Die-Cut Hanger
Backing Card

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

93465
LASER CUT LOOK FANTASY MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
93465SL Silver
93465RG Rose Gold
93465K Black

Packaging:
Die-Cut Hanger
Backing Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93466
FLOWERY MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
4 Colors Assorted
93466F Flower
Garden
93466S Under The
Sea
93466CK Celestial
Black Silver
93466CG Celestial
Black Gold

Packaging:
Die-Cut Hanger
Backing Card

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net
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93466CG
CELESTIAL BLACK & GOLD MASK

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Die-Cut Hanger
Backing Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93466CK
CELESTIAL BLACK & SILVER MASK

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Die-Cut Hanger
Backing Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93484
LACY SKULL MASK & TATTOO SET ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
93484D DOD Floral
93484K Black Skull

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93493
HALLOWEEN CHARACTER FACE MASK ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net
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93498
CAT MASKS WITH TATTOOS KIT ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask & Nose/Whisker
Tattoo

Assortment:
3 Styles
93498R Rainbow
Wildcat
93498C Cheetah
93498K Black Cat

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93522
BUTTERFLY FANTASY MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask w/3D Butterflies

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
93522Y Yellow Gold
93522TQ Turquoise
93522 Purple

Packaging:
Mask Hanging Backer
Card

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93591
GLITTER GEM MASK ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
93591G Green
93591K Black
93591R Red

Packaging:
Mask Hanging Backer
Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93464
FANTASY SHIMMER MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
93464K Black
93464RG Rose Gold
93464W White

Packaging:
Die-Cut Hanger
Backing Card

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net
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WEAPONS 8976
21" BLEEDING GHOST FACE® MACHETE

What's Included:
Machete with
Theatrical Blood
Inside

Packaging:
UPC Hang Tag

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

9019
13.25" GHOST FACE® BLOODY BLADE

What's Included:
Buck Knife with
Theatrical Blood
Inside

Packaging:
Tied On Card

Case Pack:  72

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

90291BBGF
15" GHOST FACE® BLOODY BUTCHER KNIFE

What's Included:
Butcher Knife
Faux Blood Stain
Finish

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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90747
GHOST FACE® 13" CHROME BOWIE KNIFE

What's Included:
Chrome Finish Prop
Knife

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

90750
GHOST FACE® BLING KNIFE

What's Included:
Rhinestone Accent
Prop Knife
10.5"

Packaging:
Tied On Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

90760
GHOST FACE® BLING WEAPON ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Knife w/Rhinestone
Accents

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted:
90760M Machete
90760C Cleaver

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

90760M
MACHETE/GHOST FACE® BLING

What's Included:
1 Knife w/Rhinestone
Accents

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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93603
P.U. GHOST FACE® KNIFE

What's Included:
1 Prop Knife

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

9386S
GHOST FACE® MACHETE

What's Included:
Prop Knife with
Chrome Blade
20.75" Long

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

9386SC
GHOSTFACE® KNIFE PBH

What's Included:
Classic Buck Knife
Style

Packaging:
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

96966
GHOST FACE® REFLECTION KNIFE

What's Included:
Screenprint Knife
Looks As If Ghost
Face® Is Behind You!

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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90064
16" CHAINSAW

What's Included:
1 Prop Chainsaw

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90156
24" AXE & BLOODY AXE ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Prop Axe

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
90156B Bloody Axe
90156NB No Blood
Axe

Packaging:
Tied On Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90242
27" REALISTIC MACHETE

What's Included:
1 Prop Machete

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90291
15.25" SHINY KNIFE ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Prop Knife

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
90291B Butcher
90291C Cleaver
90291S Skinner

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net
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90470
MEAT HOOK WEAPON

What's Included:
Hooks with Blood on
70" Chain

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90519
32" ZOMBIE BARB WIRE BAT

What's Included:
1 Bat

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90618
15.25" RUSTY BUTCHER KNIFE ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
15" Rusty-Look Knife

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
90618B Butcher Knife
90618C Cleaver Knife
90618S Skinner Knife

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  48

Link:
fun-world.net

90691
13" BLEEDING KITCHEN KNIFE

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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90692
15.5" BLEEDING BUTCHER KNIFE

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90695
12" BLEEDING CLEAVER

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90696
13" BLEEDING HATCHET

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90964CS
SKULL CHEF/GRPHC BLADE KNIFE

What's Included:
Prop Knife

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net
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96912
27" BLACK BLADE MACHETE ASSORTMENT

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
96912K Black Handle
96912G Green
Handle
96912N Orange
Handle

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

97000
32" RETRACTABLE LU SWORD

Packaging:
Backer Card

Batteries:
3 x LR44 (1.5V)

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90576
ZOMBIE LEASH

What's Included:
Chain and Shackle

Packaging:
T Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

8276
NINJA DOUBLE SWORD SET

What's Included:
6 Piece Set Includes:
2 Katana (Swords)
2 Sais (Daggers)
1 Shuruken (Ninja
Star)
1 Backpack

Packaging:
Tied On Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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93608
27 IN RETRACTABLE KATANA

What's Included:
27 inch Retractable
Katana
Extends to 27" with a
swing!
Press on Tip to
Retract Into Handle
Takes up very little
shelf space!

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

93627
NINJA KARAMBIT KNIFE ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Knife

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
93627L Oil Slick
93627SL Silver

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

93627PDQ
NINJA KARAMBIT KNIFE PDQ

What's Included:
12 Pc. PDQ

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted in
PDQ
93627L Oil Slick
93627SL Silver

Packaging:
PDQ

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

93627SL
SILVER/KARAMBIT NINJA KNIFE

What's Included:
1 Knife

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net
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9389
24" NINJA SWORD

What's Included:
24" Katana
Sheath

Packaging:
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

96885
12.5" LIGHT UP NINJA DAGGER-SOUND EFFECTS!

What's Included:
Ninja Sword
Lights Up!
Sound Effects!

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
96885R Red
96885G Green
96885B Blue

Packaging:
Backer Card

Batteries:
Batteries Included
3 AAA Batteries

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96990
22 IN. LU SOUND FX NINJA SWORD ASST.

What's Included:
1 Light-Up Sword
3 x AAA Batteries
2 Modes:
Light-Up & Sound -
Sound Activates by
Motion/
Swinging.
Light-Up Only - No
Sound.

Assortment:
3 STYLES
ASSORTED
96990R Red
96990G Green
96990B Blue

Packaging:
Backer Card

Batteries:
Batteries Included
3 AAA Batteries

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96990D
22" LU/SOUND FX DUAL NINJA SWORD SET

What's Included:
2 Light-Up Swords w/
ON/OFF Switch
Sound Effects
Lights Up
Snap Together

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
96990DR Red
96990DG Green
96990DB Blue

Packaging:
Backer Card

Batteries:
Batteries Included
6 AAA Batteries

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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8002
60" MOLD BULLET BELT

What's Included:
60" Molded Bullet Belt

Packaging:
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

90188
BELT & HOLSTER SET

What's Included:
Belt with Plastic
Buckle
Side Holster

Packaging:
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96807
20" BLING DIVA TRIDENT WAND ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Shimmering Sequin
Bling Wand

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
96807K Black
96807R Red

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96913
CRYSTAL FAIRY WAND

What's Included:
Fairy Wand w/Crystal
Topper
and Floral Accents

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
96913C Clear Crystal
96913S Turquoise
Ocean Ombre

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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97014
WITCH BROOM ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Broom w/Wrist Loop
2 PCs Snap Together!
Sparkly Accents
Convenient Wrist
Loop

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
97014P Purple
97014K Black
97014N Orange

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

8042P
29" PIRATE SWORD

What's Included:
Pirate Sword
29" Long
Loop-Hilt Style Sword
w/ Faux Leather
Accent

Packaging:
Tied On Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

90558
PIRATE SET

What's Included:
3 Piece Set Includes:
Eye Patch
Earring
17 in. Scimitar

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

9160
PIRATE HOOK

What's Included:
Pirate hook

Packaging:
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net
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96883
BLING PIRATE SET

What's Included:
Sword
Eye Patch
Earring

Packaging:
Blister Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

98079
CARIBBEAN PIRATE KIT

What's Included:
Pirate Sword
Antiqued Hook
Eyepatch
Earring

Packaging:
Backer Card with 
Blister Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

8048
39" KNIGHTS SWORD ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Antiqued Silver Sword

Assortment:
2 Styles Equally
Assorted
Short Hilt
Long Hilt

Packaging:
UPC Hang Tag

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

9329
36" SICKLE

What's Included:
36" Sickle

Packaging:
UPC Hang Tag

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net
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9331
43" DEVILS FORK

What's Included:
43" Pitchfork

Packaging:
UPC Hang Tag

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

9330
COSTUME ACCESSORY FLOOR DISPLAY

What's Included:
48 Piece Weapon
Assortment

Assortment:
4 Styles
12 Pcs. 9329: 36
Sickle
12 Pcs. 9331: 48
Devil's Fork
12 Pcs. 9333: 45
Henchman's Axe
12 Pcs. 9389: 31
Ninja Sword

Packaging:
Floor Display

Case Pack:  48

MOQ:  48

Link:
fun-world.net

90816G
GOLD MONEY PIMP CANE

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96893
36" BLING SKULL CANE AND PITCHFORK ASST.

What's Included:
Prop Bling Weapon
Sparkling Bling
Accents!

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
96893SC 36" Skull
Cane
96893PF 36" Pitchfork

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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96967
29 IN. BLING PIRATE SWORD

What's Included:
1 Sword
w/Rhinstone Accent

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90964
15.25" GRAPHIC BLADE KNIFE ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Prop Knife

Assortment:
4 Styles Assorted
90964CS Skull Chef
Knife
90964CGF Ghost
Face® Chef Knife
90964BS Skull
Butcher Knife
90964BGF Ghost
Face® Butcher Knife

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

93648
24" BLEEDING AXE ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Axe
Realistic!

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
93648C Clown
93648W Wood

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

WINGS

45

http://www.fun-world.net/96967.html
http://www.fun-world.net/90964.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93648.html


8970
FEATHER ANGEL WINGS ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Feather Wings with
Foil Accents

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
8970K Black Feather
8970W White Feather

Packaging:
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

90046
BUG & BEE SOFT WING ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Soft Wings w/Finger
Loops
Antennae Headband

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
90046BU Lady Bug
Wing & Headband
90046BE Bumblebee
Wing & Headband

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90429
FANTASY SOFT WING ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Pair of Soft Wings
with Finger Loops
Matching Headband

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
90429A Angel of the
Night
90429D Devil Delight

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90440
ANGEL FEATHER WINGS ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
I Pair Feather Wings

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
90440K Blck Feather
Wings
90440W White
Feather Wings

Packaging:
T Header

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

46

http://www.fun-world.net/8970.html
http://www.fun-world.net/90046.html
http://www.fun-world.net/90429.html
http://www.fun-world.net/90440.html


90563
SOFT BUTTERFLY WING ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Fabric Wings with
Finger Loops

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
90563B Blue
90563N Orange
90563P Orchid

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90563RB
SOFT RAINBOW BUTTERFLY WINGS

What's Included:
Soft Wings with
Finger Loops

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

90704
FANTASY FAIRY SPARKLE WING ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Sparkling WIngs
w/Floral Accent

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
90704KP Black
Glitter/Purple
90704RG Rose Gold

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90738
FANTASY FEATHER ANGEL WING KIT ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Hair Accessory
Pair of Wings

Assortment:
3 Colors Equally
Assorted
90738SL Silver
90738RG Rose Gold
90738K Black

Packaging:
Photo Flap L
Header/Polybag
Insert/Product

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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90784
SPARKLE WING ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Wings
w/Glitter & Floral
Accents!

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
90784DR Dark Red
(Gothic Fairy)
90784DG Dark Green
(Forest Fairy)
90784K Black
(Celestial Fairy)

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90981K
BLACK/SEQUIN WING

What's Included:
1 Pair of Wings with
Elastic Loops

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

95947
SOFT MOTH WING ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Soft WIngs
w/Fingerloops

Assortment:
2 Colors/Styles
Assorted
95947BS Beige Silk
Moth
95947GY Grey
Skeleton Moth

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

95951
SPARKLE SPIDER WINGS - ADULT

What's Included:
Wings w/
Faux Gems
Iridescense and
Glitter

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net
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96924
SATIN WING ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Wings w/Scallop Edge
and Tatters
Great for:
Gargoyle Bat Gothic!

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
96924R Red
96924K Black

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96929
GOSSAMER FAIRY WING ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Shimmery Iridescent
Wings
Floral Accents

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
96929B Blue/Silver
96929PK Pink/Rose
Gold

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96938
ORGANZA FAIRY WING ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96947
OPALINE FAIRY WING ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
1 Pair Wings

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
96947SL Silver &
Blue
96947RG Rose Gold
& Pink

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net
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96961
BLING DIVA WING ASST - ADULT

What's Included:
1 Pair of Wings
Sparkling Studded
Gemstone Look!

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
96961R Red Bling
Devil
96961K Black Bling
Demon

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

96962
BLING ANGEL WING KIT ADLT ASST

What's Included:
1 Halo Headband
1 BLING Pair of
Wings
1 Face Jewel Stickers

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
96962PK Pink Angel
96962K Black Angel
96962W White Angel

Packaging:
Photo Flap L
Header/Polybag
Insert/Product

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

GLOVES 8108
THEATRICAL GLOVE WITH SNAP

What's Included:
Top Stitch
Snap Closure

Packaging:
Header Card with 
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net
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8110
20.5" OPERA GLOVES

Assortment:
6 Pcs. Black 6 Pcs.
White

Packaging:
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

8177
CHILDRENS OPERA GLOVES

What's Included:
15" Long Opera
Length Gloves

Assortment:
6 Pcs. Black 6 Pcs.
White

Packaging:
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Children

Link:
fun-world.net

90243
PLUS SIZE CHARACTER GLOVE ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Fits Plus Size Up to
Glove Size 10

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
Equally
6 Black
6 White

Packaging:
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

9072
COSTUME GLOVE ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Costume Gloves

Assortment:
Equally Assorted:
Black and White

Packaging:
Hosiery/Gloves Hook

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net
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9077
20.5" LONG VELVET GLOVE ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
20.5" Long Gloves

Assortment:
9077B Burgundy
Velvet
9077K Black Velvet

Packaging:
Hosiery/Gloves Hook

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

90943
SCALLOPED LACE FINGERLESS GLOVE ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
Hosiery/Gloves Hook

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90944
POINTY FINGER GLOVE ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Gloves w/Stuffed
Pointy Fingers

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
90944K Black
90944R Red

Packaging:
Hosiery/Gloves Hook

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

95943
GOTHIC SLEEVELETS

What's Included:
1 Pair of Sleevelets

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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95956
BLING MESH GLOVE ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
Hosiery/Gloves Hook

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

95966
PEARL MESH GLOVE ASSORMENT

Packaging:
Hosiery/Gloves Hook

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96815
ALIEN GLOVE ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Gloves w/Stuffed
Long Fingers
Shiny Cosmic Fabric!

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
96815K Black
96815SL Silver
96815G Green

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

96816
LONG FRINGE GLOVES - ADULT

What's Included:
1 Pair Fringe Long
Gloves

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted:
96816K Black
96816PK Pink
96816SL Silver

Packaging:
Hosiery/Gloves Hook

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net
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96817
TATTER LONG MITTS ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Tatter Mitts

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
96817K Black/Grey
Tatter
96817W White/Ivory
Tatter

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96818
STRETCH LACE LONG MITTS

What's Included:
Lace Mitts
Rich Color Lace
Scalloped Edges

Assortment:
2 Assorted Colors
96818R Red
96818k Black

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

96818P
PRPLE/STRTCH LC LNG MITTS ADLT

What's Included:
Lace Mitts
Rich Color Lace
Scalloped Edges

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

96935
VELOUR COFFIN GLOVELET ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Pair Glovelets
Elegant Fingerless
Glovelet
Lace Trim
Gothic Accents

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
96935P Purple
96935R Red

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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96935P
PURPLE/VELOUR COFFIN GLOVETET

What's Included:
1 Pair Glovelets
Elegant Fingerless
Glovelet
Lace Trim
Gothic Accents

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96994
FANTASY FEATHER GLOVELETTE ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
1 Pair Fingerless
Glovelettes

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
96994W White
96994K Black

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

8274
16" WEREWOLF GLOVE ASSORTMENT

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
4 Brown
6 Grey
2 Black

Packaging:
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

9011S
SKELETON GLOVES PBH

What's Included:
EVA Topper Poly
Gloves

Packaging:
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net
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90195S
SKELETON GLOVE AND WRIST BONE

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90569
WEREWOLF SHOE COVER ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Werewolf Shoe
Covers

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
Black
Silver

Packaging:
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

8066
CARTOON HANDS

What's Included:
Oversize cartoon-style
gloves

Packaging:
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

HATS
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8061G
BLK W/GRN ROSE WITCH HAT

What's Included:
Witch Hat with
Feathers and Rosette

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

8061P
BLK W/PURP ROSE WITCH HAT

What's Included:
Witch Hat with
Feathers and Rosette

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

8061
FANCY FEATHER WITCH HAT ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Witch Hat with
Feathers and Rosette

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
6 w/ purple rose
6 w/ green rose

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

9109
TAFFETA WITCH HAT

What's Included:
Witch hat

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net
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9113
DELUXE SATIN WITCH HAT

What's Included:
Satin Witch Hat

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

93053
SCARECROW HAT ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Hat w/
Playful 3D Accents

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
93053C Scary
93053S Sweet

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93122
HALLOWEEN BERET ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93122J
JACK'O/HALLOWEEN BERET

Packaging:
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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93122W
WEB/TREAT/HALLOWEEN BERET

Packaging:
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93138
CURVED WITCH HAT ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Curved Witch Hat

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
93138C Curved/Black
93138CP
Curved/Purple

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93154
LU JELLYFISH HAT ASST

What's Included:
Net Contents: (1) Hat
(3) LR44 Batteries.

Packaging:
4/C HT w/UPC

Batteries:
Batteries Included
3 x LR44 (1.5V)

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

93158
FANTASY CHRCTR B-BALL HAT ASST

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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93612
FEDORA PIN STRIPE HAT ADLT

Packaging:
UPC Hang Tag

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93613
SKIPPER HAT ADLT

Packaging:
UPC Hang Tag

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

93614
POLICE HAT - ADULT

What's Included:
Hat

Packaging:
UPC Hang Tag

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

93616
RED FIREMAN HAT ADLT

Packaging:
UPC Label

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net
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93703
VELOUR WITCH HAT ASSORTMENT

Assortment:
93703K Black (Onyx
Witch)
93703P Purple
(Amethyst Witch)

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93704
BUCKET HAT ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
4/C HT w/UPC

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93707
LIGHT UP COWHAND HAT ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Hat
2 AA Batteries

Packaging:
UPC Hang Tag

Batteries:
Batteries Included
2 AA Batteries

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93707R
RED/LU COWHAND HAT

What's Included:
1 Hat
2 AA Batteries

Packaging:
UPC Hang Tag

Batteries:
Batteries Included
2 AA Batteries

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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93713
WITTY WITCHES HAT ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93716
BLING WITCH HAT ASSORTMENT

Assortment:
93716F Feather Witch
93716B Buckle Witch

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93716R
RHINESTONE WITCH HAT

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93717
BLING POLICE HAT ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
UPC Hang Tag

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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93736
GEMSTONE WITCH HAT ASST

Assortment:
93736P Pearl Spider
Witch
93736R Rhinestone
Spider Witch

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96809
BLING SWAT HAT - ADULT

What's Included:
Adjustable Cap
w/Rainbow Faux Gem
Applique

Packaging:
4/C HT w/UPC

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

96835
COTTAGE WITCH HAT

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96842
MIRROR COWGIRL HAT

Packaging:
4/C HT w/UPC

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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96881
VELOUR BLING COWGIRL HAT ASST

Packaging:
4/C HT w/UPC

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

8991
SUEDE COWBOY HAT

What's Included:
Cowboy Hat

Packaging:
UPC Hang Tag

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

93189
RAVEN MISTRESS HEADBAND ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90006
CHARACTER HAT ASSORTMENT

Assortment:
Styles/3 Colors
Black Fedora (with
White Hatband)
Brown Fedora
White Fedora
Black Derby
Grey Top Hat
Black Top Hat

Packaging:
UPC Hang Tag

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net
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90006T
FELT TOPHAT

What's Included:
Top Hat
2 Colors Assorted
Black
Gray

Assortment:
8 black
4 grey

Packaging:
UPC Hang Tag

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

ACCESSORIES

8009
METAL HANDCUFFS

What's Included:
Handcuffs
Keys

Packaging:
Blister Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

8013
CLIP ON DEVIL HORNS

What's Included:
2 Clip-On Devil Horns

Packaging:
Blister Card

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  24

MOQ:  48

Link:
fun-world.net
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90229
RHINESTONE HANDCUFF ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Rhinestone Handcuffs
2 Keys

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
90229GD Gold
Rhinestone
90229SL Silver
Rhinestone

Packaging:
Blister Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90259
BOXING GLOVES ASST

What's Included:
1 Pair Gloves
Split Palm for Easy
Use of Hands!
Carry Loop on Each
Glove

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
90259K Black
90259PK Pink

Packaging:
4/C HT w/UPC

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90278
HIPPIE FRINGE BOOT COVERS

What's Included:
One Pair
Realistic Faux Suede
Fringe

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

90515
MYSTIC SASH ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Sash
Wear as a Sash or
Headscarf

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
90515K Black/Mystic
Sash
90515P Purple/Mystic
Sash
90515R Red/Mystic
Sash

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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90776
MARGARITA SHIRT ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
One Size Fits 4-14
90776L Lime- Green
Shirt
90776S Salt- White
Shirt
90776T Tequila-
Yellow Shirt

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net

90776L
LIME/MARGARITA SHIRT

What's Included:
One Size Fits 4-14
90776L Lime- Green
Shirt
90776S Salt- White
Shirt
90776T Tequila-
Yellow Shirt

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90777
UNISEX FESTIVAL GOGGLES ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Pair Goggles

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
90777M Multi/Festival
Goggles
90777PK
Pink/Festival Goggles

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

90777BR
BRWN/FESTIVAL GOGGLES-PRSMTC

What's Included:
1 Pair Goggles

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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90918
HALLOWEEN CHARACTER HEADBAND ASSORTMENT

Assortment:
4 Styles Assorted
90918S Spider
90918WN Witch
Orange
90918WK Witch Black
90918WW Witch
White

Packaging:
4/C HT w/UPC

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93097
CHARACTER HEADBAND ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
Mask Hanging Backer
Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93150C
SWEET CRYSTAL/MERMAID TIARA

What's Included:
Tiara

Packaging:
Blister Card

Case Pack:  12

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93153
JEWELED CAT EAR ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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93160
CRYSTAL FAIRY TIARA

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93161
HORROR BRIDAL VEIL ASSORTMENT

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
93161B Bloody White
93161S Skulls Black
93161D DOD/Skull

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

93192
FAIRY TIARA ASSORTMENT

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
93192RB Wildflower
Rainbow (Mushroom
Fairy)
93192G Green Forest
(Forest Fairy)
93192PK Roses &
Butterfly (Butterfly
Fairy)

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93192PK
ROSES & BUTTERY/FAIRY TIARA

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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93394
BLACK DIAMOND BAT EYE MASK

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93712
DAY OF THE DEAD HEADPIECE ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Headpiece with
Elastic Band

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93714
UNICORN SHIMMER HEADBAND ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93714SL
SLVR/UNICORN SHIMMER HEADBAND

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

70

http://www.fun-world.net/93394.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93712.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93714.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93714.html


93715
IRIDESCENT UNICORN HEADBAND ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93731
BLING RHINESTONE FANTASY CHOKER ASST

What's Included:
1 Choker

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93733
VELOUR RIBBON CHOKER ASST

What's Included:
1 CHoker

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93734
LACY PEARL CHOKER ASST

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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93743
GOTHIC BAT WINGS - ADULT

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

95942
FRINGE BOOT COVER ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

95942BR
BRWN/FESTIVAL FRINGE BOOT CVRS

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

95942W
WHITE/FESTIVAL FRINGE BOOTCVRS

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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95945
COWGIRL BELT ASST

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96808
BLING WHISTLE

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96811
POLICE FUN SPECS

What's Included:
1 Pair Fun Specs

Packaging:
T Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96823
BLING PIRATE EYE PATCH

What's Included:
Faux Gem Eye Patch
w/Elastic Strap

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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96824
BLING PIRATE HOOK

What's Included:
Pirate Hook w/Faux
Gemstones

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96845
BLING DEVIL/CAT KIT ASST

What's Included:
Headband
Choker
Glitter Decal

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96889
BLING MIRROR MICROPHONE ASST

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96889SL
SILVER/MIRROR MIC

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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96891
BLING DIVA HEADBAND ASST

What's Included:
1 Headband

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96892
BLING DIVA CHOKER ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96898
BLING MIRROR BUNNY MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Bling Bunny Mask

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
96898PK Pink
96898SL Silver
96898K Black

Packaging:
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96928
FLORAL HEADPIECE ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Headpiece

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
96928Z Zombie
96928RB Rainbow
96928B Bloody

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net
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96955
ROUND HIPPIE FUN SPECS

What's Included:
1 Pair

Packaging:
T Header

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

96959
CHARACTER EAR HEADBANDS

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96959D
RED DEVIL HORN HEADBAND

What's Included:
1 Pair Devil Horns
Shimmering Fiery Red
Fabric!

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

99301
BLING WAIST CINCH BELT ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Waist Cinch
Tie Back
Sparkling Mirrors

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net
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90209
80S BLACK LACE HAIR TIE

What's Included:
60" Black Lace Hair
Tie

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  96

Inner Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

90823
RED FOAM CLOWN NOSE

What's Included:
Red clown nose

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

96960
GHOST FACE® CROSS-BODY BAG

What's Included:
1 Bag
Crossbody Strap
Shimmer Black
"Diamond" Accents
Zipper Closure

Packaging:
4/C HT w/UPC

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

ACCESSORIES
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90791GF
GHOST FACE® 25TH ANNIVERSARY

Packaging:
Clamshell w/Insert

Batteries:
Batteries Not Included
3 AA Batteries

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

93745
CHOKER & EARRING SET ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Adjustable Choker
1 Pair of Earrings
Rich Fantasy Design

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96706
LU GHOSTFACE® KEYCHAIN

What's Included:
1 Key Tag
3 LR41H Batteries
(1.5V)

Packaging:
Blister Card

Batteries:
Batteries Included
3 LR 41 Batteries
CLASS 1 LED
PRODUCT

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

96706PDQ
LU GHOSTFACE® KEYCHAIN PDQ

What's Included:
1 Key Tag on Blister
Card

Packaging:
PDQ Front Panel Label

Batteries:
Batteries Included
3 LR 41 Batteries
CLASS 1 LED
PRODUCT

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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96940
GHOSTFACE® PHONE W/SOUND

What's Included:
Retro Prop Phone
w/Sound Effects
2 x AAA Batteries

Packaging:
Blister Card

Batteries:
Batteries Included
2 AAA Batteries

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

96951
GHOST FACE® L/U NECKLACE

What's Included:
1 Light Up Ghost
Face Pendant
1 Breakaway Cord (15
in.)

Packaging:
Blister Card

Batteries:
Batteries Included
3 LR 41 Batteries
CLASS 1 LED
PRODUCT

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

8980
BIG BUBBA DENTURE ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Character Teeth
Dental Adhesive
Pellets
6 Styles Assorted:
Vampire
Zombie
Werewolf
Bubba
Killer Clown
Gums

Assortment:
6 Styles Equally
Assorted
Vampire
Zombie
Werewolf
Bubba
Killer Clown
Gums

Packaging:
Clamshell w/Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

9326
CHARACTER TEETH ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Top and Bottom Set
of Teeth

Assortment:
12 vampire 6 pirate 3
werewolf 3 monster

Packaging:
Blister Card

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  24

MOQ:  48

Link:
fun-world.net
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96904
16.5" DRAWSTRING BACKPACK ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96907
HORROR APRON ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
Apron with Tie
Closure

Assortment:
4 Styles Assorted
2 x 96097BB Butcher
Bones
2 x 96907C Clown
Candy
6 x 96907GF Ghost
Face
2 x 96907M Messy

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

96925
INFINITY SCARF ASST

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

8980NZ
NEW ZOMBIE/CHARACTER TEETH

What's Included:
Character Teeth
Dental Adhesive
Pellets
6 Styles Assorted:
Vampire
Zombie
Werewolf
Bubba
Killer Clown
Gums

Packaging:
Clamshell w/Insert

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net
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8980WW
WEREWOLF ONLY DENTURES

What's Included:
Character Teeth
Dental Adhesive
Pellets
6 Styles Assorted:
Vampire
Zombie
Werewolf
Bubba
Killer Clown
Gums

Packaging:
Clamshell w/Insert

Case Pack:  72

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

90818
RETRACTABLE VAMPIRE FANGS

Packaging:
Clamshell w/Insert

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  48

Link:
fun-world.net

9083
VAMPIRE FANGS

What's Included:
Vampire Fangs
Dental Adhesive
Pellets

Packaging:
Clamshell w/Header

Case Pack:  144

Inner Pack:  24

MOQ:  48

Link:
fun-world.net

9325
GLOW-IN-DARK FANGS

What's Included:
Fangs

Packaging:
Blister Card

Case Pack:  72

Inner Pack:  24

MOQ:  72

Link:
fun-world.net
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9328
VAMPIRE CHARACTER TEETH

What's Included:
Fangs

Packaging:
Blister Card

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

8980DF
DOUBLE FANG/BIG BUBBA DENTURES

What's Included:
Character Teeth
Dental Adhesive
Pellets
6 Styles Assorted:
Vampire
Zombie
Werewolf
Bubba
Killer Clown
Gums

Packaging:
Clamshell w/Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90790
ANIMAL CLAWS NAIL ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
10 Claws
1 Bottle of Glue NET
WT .16 FL OZ

Assortment:
4 Styles Assorted
90790W Witch
90790B Bloody
90790D Demon
90790G GID

Packaging:
Clamshell w/Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

9291
VOICE CHANGER

What's Included:
Voice Changer and
Microphone
3 Voice Modes
High Alien
Scary Monster
Amplified Voice
Requires 3 x AA
Batteries (Not
Included)

Packaging:
Blister Card

Batteries:
Batteries Not Included
3 AA Batteries

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net
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93632
L.E.D CYBER VISOR

What's Included:
1 Color Change Visor
with
with 3 Multi Function
Light Modes;
Steady On
Color Change
Fade In/Out
Flash

Packaging:
Backer Card

Batteries:
Batteries Included
2 x CR2032 (3V)
CLASS 1 LED
PRODUCT

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

96895
FLASHING MOUTHPIECE ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
Clamshell w/Insert

Batteries:
Batteries Included
3 x CR927 (3V)

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

5410
SWASHBUCKLIN' PIRATE SHIRT

What's Included:
4 White
2 Black
Lace-Up Shirt

Assortment:
4 white/2 black

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

90586
GOLD PIRATE TOOTH

Case Pack:  144

Inner Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net
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9326P
CHARACTER TEETH BL CD

What's Included:
Top and Bottom Set
of Teeth

Packaging:
Blister Card

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

90189
S.W.A.T. VEST

What's Included:
Adult S.W.A.T. vest

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96801
INSTANT POLICE KIT

What's Included:
Fun Specs
Handcuffs with 2 Keys
Badge

Packaging:
Photo Flap L
Header/Polybag
Insert/Product

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90567
CARTOON FEET

What's Included:
Cartoon Feet Shoe
Covers

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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93630
G.O.A.T. MEDALLION W/CHAIN

What's Included:
1 Medallion on 19
inch Chain

Packaging:
Polybag/Card Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

93161SPC
PC/SKULL/HORROR BRIDAL VEIL

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  0

Link:
fun-world.net
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INSTANT KITS 90113
DECADES INSTANT KIT ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Instant Character Kit
90113F 20's
FLAPPER
Sequin Hairband-
Pearl Necklace-
Cigarette Holder
90113B 50's BOBBY
SOXER
Pearl Necklace-
Earrings-Fun Specs-
Hair Tie
90113H 60's HIPPIE
Daisy Headband-Fun
Specs-Peace Sign-
Earrings
90113ER 90's
RAPPER
Headscarf Fun Specs
Neck Chain
Tattoo Sheet Ring
90113R 80's
ROCKER
Bandana Headband
Fun Specs
Choker with Scarf
Temporary Tattoos

Assortment:
5 Style Assortment
90113F 20's Flapper
90113B 50's Bobby
Soxer
90113H 60's Hippie
90113R 80's Rocker
90113ER 90's Rapper

Packaging:
Photo Flap L
Header/Polybag
Insert/Product

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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90260
D.O.D MASK & GLOVES SET

What's Included:
DOD opera gloves
and mask w'flowers

Packaging:
Mask Hanging Backer
Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

90613
FUN & SPOOKY SUSPENDER INSTANT KIT ASST

What's Included:
90613N Nerd
Suspenders Bow Tie
Glasses
90613P Prisoner
Suspenders
Handcuffs Hat
90613SK Skeleton
Suspenders Bow Tie
Gloves
90613EC Evil Clown
Suspenders Foam
Nose Mini Hat

Assortment:
4 Styles Assorted
3 x 90613N Nerd
Suspenders Bow Tie
Glasses
4 x 90613P Prisoner
Suspenders
Handcuffs Hat
3 x 90613SK Skeleton
Suspenders Bow Tie
Gloves
2 x 90613EC Evil
Clown
Suspenders Foam
Nose Mini Hat

Packaging:
Front Flap wPhoto Die-
Cut PBI

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90657
FANTASY FRIENDS INSTANT KIT ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
3 Styles Assorted:
90657S Scarecrow
Hat Headband Choker
Mitts
90657MM Metal Miss
Headband Choker
Mitts
90657L Lovely Lion
Headband Choker
Mitts

Packaging:
Photo Flap L
Header/Polybag
Insert/Product

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90657M
MAD SCNTST/TWSTD STR INSNT KIT

What's Included:
3 Styles Assorted:
90657S Scarecrow
Hat Headband Choker
Mitts
90657MM Metal Miss
Headband Choker
Mitts
90657L Lovely Lion
Headband Choker
Mitts

Packaging:
Photo Flap L
Header/Polybag
Insert/Product

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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90663
GRAMMY AND GRAMPY INSTANT KIT ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
90663F Grammy
Mop Cap with Hair
3 Curlers
Fun Specs
Neckerchief
90663M Grampy
Cap with Hair
Fun Specs
Bow Tie

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90871
SKULL BRIDE & GROOM INSTANT KIT ASST

What's Included:
Skeleton Bride:
Veil
Choker
Tattoo
Bouquet
Skeleton Groom:
Collapsible Top Hat
Tattoo
Bow Tie

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93099
CAT HEADBAND ASSORTMENT

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
93099CK Cat Black
93099CPK Cat Pink
Ear
93099LT Leopard Tan

Packaging:
Die-Cut Hanger
Backing Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96839
BLING CHANGE-A-CHARM CHOKER

What's Included:
1 Choker
3 Interchangebale
Charms:
Skull Bat Spider

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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96839GF
GHSTFACE/BLNG CHNG-A-CHRM CHKR

What's Included:
1 Choker
3 Interchangebale
Charms:
Skull Bat Spider

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96950
BLING HEADSCARF

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96956
BLING PIRATE INSTANT KIT

What's Included:
(1) Headscarf
(1) Eye Patch
(1) Choker
(2) Earrings

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90613C
CLOWN/FUN SUSPENDER CHRCTR

What's Included:
Includes: (1) Foam
Nose (1) Bow Tie (1)
Pai
r of Susupenders -
lr12/19/16

Packaging:
Front Flap wPhoto Die-
Cut PBI

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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93587
MONKEY KIT- MASK AND MITTS- ADULT

What's Included:
1 Mask
2 Fingerless Mitts

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93637
G.O.A.T. KIT

What's Included:
Mask
1 Medallion on 19
inch Chain

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90113/FD

Case Pack:  1

MOQ:  1

Link:
fun-world.net

INSTANT KITS
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93228
GHOST FACE® MASK & KNIFE

What's Included:
Ghost Face Mask
Prop Knife

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93589
GHOST FACE® BLOODY BLING MASK & KNIFE SET

What's Included:
1 Mask
1 Knife

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96921
GHOST FACE® SLAYER KIT WITH VOICE CHANGER

What's Included:
1 Mask
1 7-Mode Voice
Changer
1 Knife
1 Pair of Gloves

Packaging:
Backer Card

Batteries:
Batteries Not Included
3 AA Batteries

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96952
WASSUP! MASK & PHONE KIT

What's Included:
1 Mask with Hood
1 Retro Prop Phone
with Sound
2 AAA Batteries

Packaging:
Blister Card

Batteries:
Batteries Included
2 AAA Batteries

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

As Seen in the motion
picture Scary Movie is
©Miramax Film Corp.
All Rights Reserved.
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93593
ALIEN SPAWN MASK AND GLOVES

What's Included:
1 Mask
2 Gloves

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93238
HOCKEY MASK AND MACHETE SET

What's Included:
Mask
Machete

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93584
SKULL MASK AND GLOVES ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Mask with Hood
2 Gloves

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93584GY
GREY/SKULL MASK & GLOVE SET

What's Included:
1 Mask with Hood
2 Gloves

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

93

http://www.fun-world.net/93593.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93238.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93584.html
http://www.fun-world.net/93584.html


TUTUS AND TIGHTS 90358GB
GLITTER BONES/CHARACTER TIGHTS

Packaging:
Hosiery/Gloves Hook

Case Pack:  72

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

90358WB
WHITE BONES/CHARACTER TIGHTS

Packaging:
Hosiery/Gloves Hook

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

9107B
BLACK ONLY PANTYHOSE

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net
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95946
BLING RHINESTONE FISHNET ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Pair Rhinestone
Fishnets

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
95946K Black
95946R Red
95946TN Tan

Packaging:
Hosiery/Gloves Hook

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

96896
SPARKLE TUTU ASST - ADULT

What's Included:
1 Tutu

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96968
SLASHED TIGHTS ASST - ADULT

What's Included:
1 Pair Leggings

Packaging:
Hosiery/Gloves Hook

Case Pack:  72

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

96968K
BLACK/SLASHED TIGHTS

What's Included:
1 Pair Leggings

Packaging:
Hosiery/Gloves Hook

Case Pack:  72

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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GIRLS PONCHOS 90395
SKELETON PONCHO ASSORTMENT - CHILD

What's Included:
90395D Day of the
Dead
90359S Skeleton
90395C Color
Skeleton

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net

90619
PARTY PONCHO ASSORTMENT - CHILD

What's Included:
Poncho
3 Styles Assorted
90619W Witch
Poncho
90619G Ghost
Hooded Poncho
90619P Pumpkin
Poncho

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net

90848C
SCARE CROW PONCHO - CHILD

What's Included:
Poncho

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net
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90869
PUMPKIN PONCHO - CHILD

What's Included:
Poncho

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net

90971
HOODED SPARKLE CAPE

What's Included:
Hooded Cape

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net

90972
HOODED VELOUR CAPE

What's Included:
Hooded Cape

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
90972R Red
90972K Black

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net

9156
HOODED CAPE

What's Included:
Hooded Cape

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Children

Link:
fun-world.net
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96970
MONSTER PONCHO ASSORTMENT - CHILD

What's Included:
Poncho
Matching Headband

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net

KIDS SKIRTS AND TUTUS

90935
UNCIRON/DRAGON TUTU/WING SET ASST - CHILD

What's Included:
Headpiece
Wings
Tutu

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
90935VD Vivid
Unicorn Wing Set
90935PT Pastel
Unicorn Wing Set
90934 Dragon Wing
Set

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

90982
METALLIC WING ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Pair of Wings with
Elastic Loops

Assortment:
4 Colors Assorted
90982RB RAINBOW
90982PK PINK
90982SL SILVER
90982GD GOLD

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net
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96813
SPARKLE TUTU KIT ASSORTMENT - CHILD

What's Included:
Tutu
Wings
Headband

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96931
FOREST FRIENDS TUTU KIT ASSORTMENT - CHILD

What's Included:
Tutu
Detachable Tail
Mitts
Headband

Assortment:
3 STYLES
ASSORTED
96931F Fox Cub
96931R Raccoon Kit
93931T Tiger Cub

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 8

Link:
fun-world.net

96932
PRETTY PETS TUTU KIT ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Headband
Tutu
Mitts
Detachable Tail

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
96932C Cat
96932B Bunny
96932D Deer

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 8

Link:
fun-world.net

KIDS WINGS
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96822
LIGHT UP FAIRY WINGS ASSORTMENT-CHILD

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header

Batteries:
Batteries Not Included
2 AAA Batteries

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

96926
SHIMMER FAIRY WING ASSORTMENT - CHILD

What's Included:
1 Pair of Wings

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
96926G Green
Shimmer
96926P Purple
Shimmer
96926PK Pink
Shimmer

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

KIDS HATS AND TIARAS 90004
SEQUIN COWBOY HAT ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Sequin Cowboy Hat

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
90004W White
90004PK Pink
90004R Red

Packaging:
UPC Hang Tag

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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93615
RED FIREMAN HAT CHILD

Packaging:
UPC Label

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

KIDS KITS

96802
GLITTER GIRL INSTANT ANIMAL KIT ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Each Kit Includes:
2 Mitts w/Glitter Toe
Pads
1 Tail
1 Floral & Ear
Headband

Assortment:
6 Styles Assorted:
96802B Bunny
96802KC Black Cat
96802D Deer
96802F Fox
96802R Raccoon
96802T Tiger

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

WIGS
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9239
FLAPPER WIG ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Wig

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

92547BL
BLONDE/BIG TEXAS HAIR WIG

What's Included:
Wig

Packaging:
Grommet Header with 
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

92045
UNISEX ADULT SIZE WIG CAP

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  48

Link:
fun-world.net

92124
24" LONG & LUSCIOUS WIG ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
24" Wig

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
92124BL Blonde
92124K Black

Packaging:
Grommet Header with 
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

102

http://www.fun-world.net/9239.html
http://www.fun-world.net/92547.html
http://www.fun-world.net/92045.html
http://www.fun-world.net/92124.html


92125K
BLACK CLASSIC BRAIDS WIG

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

92138
ROLLER DERBY RASCAL WIG

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

92266
RAINBOW UNICORN WIG

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  12

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

92289
SORBET WIG ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Wig

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
92289LV Lavendar
92289PK Pink
92289MT Mint

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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92294
CRIMPED WIGLET ASST

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

92324
FANTASY BOB WIG ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

92324PA
PASTEL RAINBOW/FANTASY BOB WIG

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

92345N
ORANGE/LAYERED OMBRE WIG

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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92351
FANTASY OMBRE BOB WIG ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

92358
MONSTER MOM WIG

What's Included:
Bicolor Wig

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
Adult

Link:
fun-world.net

92373
LONG OMBRE FRINGE WIG

What's Included:
Wig

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

92373/4
RODEO DRIVE/OMBRE WIG ASST

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net
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92374
RODEO DRIVE WIG

What's Included:
Wig

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

92377
PEARL HEADPIECE

What's Included:
1 Headpiece

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
92377K Black Pearl
92377W White Pearl

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most

Link:
fun-world.net

92588
SHERBERT WIG ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Wig

Assortment:
4 Colors Assorted
Lavender
Mint
Salmon
Bubblegum Pink

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

9259
GRANNY WIG

What's Included:
Bun Wig

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net
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92908
PARTY GIRL WIG ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Wig

Assortment:
5 Colors Assorted
92908B Blue
92908BG Burgundy
92908BL Blonde
92908P Purple
92908K Black

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

92234
ANIMINA WIG (COSPLAY)

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

92285
PRETTY PRINCESS CHILD WIG ASST

What's Included:
Wig

Assortment:
4 Styles Assorted
Mermaid
Snow Princess
Glass Slipper
Princess
Beauty Princess

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Children

Link:
fun-world.net

92383
SOFT WAVES WIG ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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WIGS 8169
MAD SCIENTIST WIG

What's Included:
Wig

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

8599BR
BROWN/COMB OVER WIG

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

8160
MULLET WIG ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Wig

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
Blond Brown and
Black

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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8198
70'S MAN WIG

What's Included:
Wig

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

92244
SCIENTIST WIG AND MUSTACHE

What's Included:
Wig and mustache set

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

92274
GROOVIN' GUY WIG

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

92406
CELEBRITY CHEF WIG & GOATEE

What's Included:
Wig and goatee set

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net
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92457
HIPPIE FRO WIG

What's Included:
Wig

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

92546
LADIES MAN WIG ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Wig

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
92546BL Blonde
92546BN LT Brown

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

9265
MUSTACHE & BEARD ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Beard and Mustache
with Elastic Head
Strap

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted:
Black Hair
White Hair
Grey Hair

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  24

MOQ:  48

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

9267
CURLY BEARD

What's Included:
Elastic ear loops

Assortment:
4 styles: 4 black 4
brown 2 grey 2 white

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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92909
SUPER MULLET WIG ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mullet Wig

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
92909K BLACK
92909BL BLONDE

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

92299
PURPLE PAIN WIG

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

92283
VIKING WIG & BEARD

What's Included:
Wig
Beard with attached
Mustache

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

92221
TWISTED CLOWN WIG ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Wig

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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92221R
RED/TWISTED CLOWN WIG

What's Included:
Wig

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

LADIES PONCHOS

90963
GLITTERING GHOST FACE® PONCHO - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Poncho

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net

95940
GHOSTFACE® FRINGE PONCHO ADLT

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net
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90269
SPIDER WEB PONCHO - ADULT

What's Included:
Poncho

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
90269P Purple Glitter
90269GD Gold Glitter
90269S Silver Glitter

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net

90299
SPIDER WEB PONCHO - PLUS

What's Included:
Poncho

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
90299P Black/Purple
Web Poncho
90299S Black/Silver
Web Poncho

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits
16W/24W

Link:
fun-world.net

90355
SKELETON PONCHO ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
Poncho

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
Poncho
90355C Color
Skeleton Poncho
90355D Day of the
Dead Poncho
90355S Skeleton
Poncho

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net

90397
PARTY PONCHO ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
Poncho

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
90397W Witch
90397G Ghost
90397P Pumpkin

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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90422F
FAUN/CHARACTER PONCHO ADLT

What's Included:
Hooded Poncho

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

90435
VOODOO PONCHO ADLT

What's Included:
Poncho

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

90436K
BLACK/WHITE CLOWN PONCHO - ADULT

What's Included:
Poncho

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

90437C
SCARY CROW PONCHO ADLT

What's Included:
Poncho

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net
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90437S
SWEET SCARECROW PONCHO ADLT

What's Included:
Poncho

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

90438
PIRATE PONCHO - ADULT

What's Included:
Poncho
Head Scarf

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net

90487FD
PONCHO 24PC FLOOR DISPLAY - ADULT

What's Included:
6 Facings - 4 Each
Style Poncho

Assortment:
6 Styles Assorted
4pcs 90968 Hooded
Ghost Face
4pcs 90926W White
Get Spooky
4pcs 90269S Web
Silver Glitter
4pcs 90772RG Rose
Gld Glitter Skltn
4pcs 90421 Hippie
4pcs 90384 Pumpkin

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Link:
fun-world.net

90538
BUTTERFLY PONCHO ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
Poncho

Assortment:
4 Colors Assorted
90538M Monarch
Gold Butterfly
90538TE Teal
Butterfly
90538P Purple
Butterfly
90538RB Rainbow
Butterfly

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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90615
BLACK MAGIC PRIESTESS PONCHO

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

90648L
LEOPARD HOODED PONCHO - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Poncho
w/Tail

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net

90689
SPIRIT BOARD PONCHO - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Poncho

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net

90709C
CANDYCORN/HOWL-O-WEEN PONCHO

What's Included:
Poncho
Hat

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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90732
SCARECROW PONCHO ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
Poncho
Hair Accessory

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
90732S Scary - Blue
90732F Friendly -
Patchwork

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net

90768
CLASSIC PONCHO ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
Poncho

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
90550C Cat Glitter
Poncho
90550G Ghost
Hooded Glitter
Poncho
90384 Pumpkin
Poncho

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net

90772
GLITTER SKEL PONCHO ASST ADLT

What's Included:
Poncho

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
90772GD Gold Glitter
990772RG Rose Gold
Glitter

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net

90786
VELVET SORCERESS PONCHO - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Poncho

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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90926
GHOST HOODED PONCHO ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Poncho

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
90926K Black Sheet
Faced
90926W White Get
Spooky

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net

90927
PUMPKIN PONCHO ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
Poncho

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
90927K Black Get
Smashed
90927N Orange Get
Jacked

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net

95948
VELOUR DEVIL PONCHO - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Poncho
w/Stuffed Horns
Accent Neckline
Sawtooth Edge

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net

95958
MESH BLING PONCHO ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
Poncho w/Faux Gem
or Pearl Accent

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
95958P Pearl
95958G Gem

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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95958/61
BLING/PEARL MESH PONCHO ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
Poncho w/Faux Gem
or Pearl Accent

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
95958P Pearl
95958G Gem
95961 Rhinestone

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

96939
RAINBOW FOIL SKELETON PONCHO - ADULT

What's Included:
Poncho

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net

96949
PEACE & LOVE PONCHO - ADULT

What's Included:
Poncho

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net

96975
PRETTY KITTY PONCHO - ADULT

What's Included:
Poncho w/Tail
Mitts
Ear Headband

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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96976
MONSTER PONCHO ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
Poncho
Headband

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
96976PK Pink
96976G Green
96976B Blue

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net

96980
CLASSIC PONCHO ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
Poncho

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
96980P Pumpkin
96980S Spider Web
96980G Ghosts

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net

96995
BROKEN DOLLY PONCHO - ADULT

What's Included:
Poncho
Bow Headband
Belt

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net

ACCESSORIES
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124574KL
M/L BLK/FRINGE CHRCTR DRS POLY

What's Included:
Dress

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
Adult ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

124574KS
S/M BLK/FRINGE CHRCTR DRS POLY

What's Included:
Dress

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
Adult SM 2/8

Link:
fun-world.net

CAPES 90068
METALLIC CAPE ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Shimmer Cape

Assortment:
2 Colors Equally
Assorted
6 Pcs. 90068K Black
6 PCs. 90068SL
Silver

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  12

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net

121

http://www.fun-world.net/124574.html
http://www.fun-world.net/124574.html
http://www.fun-world.net/90068.html


90346
WEB CUT CAPELET

What's Included:
Capelet

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net

9159
68" HOODED CAPE ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Hooded Cape

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
9 Pcs. 9159K Black
2 Pcs. 9159W White
1 Pc. 9159R Red

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

96821
FOREST HOODED CAPE ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
Sheer Hooded Cape
Soft & Flowing
Forest Branch Print

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

118274K
BLACK HOODED ROBE - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Robe

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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134924
BROWN TATTERED ROBE ADLT

What's Included:
Robe
Hood with Capelet
Belt

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

90923
KING ROBE & CROWN - ADULT

What's Included:
Robe
Crown
1 Color Only RED

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

9060
CLASSIC CAPE

What's Included:
45" Cape with Collar

Assortment:
10 Pcs. 9060K Black
2 Pcs. 9060R Red

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

9060H
45" POLYESTER CAPE ASST HGR

What's Included:
45" Cape with Collar

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Link:
fun-world.net
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PET COSTUMES 98018
GHOST FACE® BLING PET TEE ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Pet Tee

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
98018SL Silver
98018R Red

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

98018R
RED/GHOST FACE® BLING PET TEE

What's Included:
1 Pet Tee

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

98018SL
SLVR/GHOST FACE® BLING PET TEE

What's Included:
1 Pet Tee

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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98029
DEVIL FACE® PET RIDER - PET

What's Included:
Adjustable Fit
'Saddle Look' Vest
Riding Devil Face®
Character
Ghost Face® Inspired

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98068
GHOST FACE® PET COSTUME

What's Included:
Hooded Tunic
Attached Faux
Weapon
Mini Mask w/Elastic

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.
XL 45-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98115
GHOST FACE® RIDER PET VEST

What's Included:
Saddle w/Attached
Ghost Face Character

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

98001M
SML/MED/DOGGIE DEER PET CSTM

What's Included:
Tunic
Hood

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.
XL 45-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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98001XL
L/XLG/DOGGIE DEER PET CSTM

What's Included:
Tunic
Hood

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.
XL 45-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98002M
SML/MED/DOGGIE DRAGON PET CSTM

What's Included:
Top w/Wings
Tail
Hood

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.
XL 45-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98002XL
LRG/XLG/DOGGIE DRAGON PET CSTM

What's Included:
Top w/Wings
Tail
Hood

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.
XL 45-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98003
PUPPY GNOME PET CSTM

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.
XL 45-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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98005M
SML/MED/GRAMMY DOG PET CSTM

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.
XL 45-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98006
LI'L LLAMA PET CSTM

What's Included:
Top
Hood

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.
XL 45-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98009
UNICORN PET CSTM

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.
XL 45-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98010
PET FOOD CSTM ASST

What's Included:
Photoreal Tunic

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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98010H
HOT DAWG PUP DOG PET CSTM

What's Included:
Photoreal Tunic

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98010P
PIZZA PUP DOG PET CSTM

What's Included:
Photoreal Tunic

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98010T
TACO PUP DOG PET CSTM

What's Included:
Photoreal Tunic

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98013
CUDDLY CAFE PET CSTM

What's Included:
Top
Hat

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.
XL 45-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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98025
SWEET TREAT PUP ASSORTMENT - PET

Assortment:
5 Styles Assorted
98025D Doggie Donut
98025V Vanilla Ice
Cream
98025C Cookie
98025RN Rainbow
Cupcake
98025CN Cannoli

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  15

MOQ:  15

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98025C
COOKIE/SWEET TREAT PET

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98025CN
CANNOLI/SWEET TREAT PET

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98025D
DOGGIE DONUT/SWEET TREAT PET

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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98025RN
RAINBOW CUPCK/SWEET TREAT PET

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98025V
VANILLA ICECRM/SWEET TREAT PET

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98026
LOBSTER PET CSTM

What's Included:
One-Piece Walking
Costume
Hood

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98027
COW PET COSTUME

What's Included:
One-Piece Walking
Costume
Hood

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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98028
KANGAROO PET

What's Included:
One-Piece Walking
Costume
Hood

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98045
SKELE-BAT PET

What's Included:
One-Piece Walking
Costume
Hood

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98046A
ANGEL WING PET ASST

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

98046F
FAIRY WING PET ASST

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net
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98047B
BAT PET WINGS

What's Included:
Bat Wings
Shimmering Fabric
Soft & Comfy

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98047D
DEVIL PET WINGS

What's Included:
Devil Wings
Shimmering Fabric
Soft & Comfy

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98052
KILLER CLOWN PET CSTM

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.
XL 45-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98052XL
XLRG/KILLER CLOWN PET CSTM

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.
XL 45-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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98054
ROBBER PUP PET CSTM

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.
XL 45-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98056
HIPPIE DOGGIE PET CSTM

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.
XL 45-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98056M
SML/MED/HIPPIE DOGGIE PET CSTM

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.
XL 45-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98056XL
LG/XLG/HIPPIE DOGGIE PET CSTM

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.
XL 45-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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98061
WERE-WOOF! PET CSTM

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98074
PET PONCHO HALLOWEEN ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Hooded Poncho

Assortment:
3 Styles Assorted
98074B Bat Doggie
98074D Devil Doggie
98074P Pumpkin Pup

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98074B
BAT DOGGIE PONCHO

What's Included:
1 Hooded Poncho

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98074D
DEVIL DOGGIE PONCHO

What's Included:
1 Hooded Poncho

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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98074P
PUMPKIN PUP PONCHO

What's Included:
1 Hooded Poncho

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98078
SKELE-DOG PET COSTUME

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

98099
SPIDER PET COSTUME

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

98105
S/MGIE BANDANA ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Message Print
Banadana

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
Black
Purple
Green

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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98106
PUP HOWL-O-WEEN BANDANA ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Bandana

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
98106K Black
98106N Orange
98106W White

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98124
PUP GHOST FACE® BANDANA ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Message Print
Bandana

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
98124K Black
98124R Red

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

98132
BUTTERFLY DOGGIE DRESS

What's Included:
Dress
Wings
Antennae

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98133
WITCH DOGGIE DRESS - PET

What's Included:
Dress
Hat

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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98134
PET LADYBUG DRESS

What's Included:
Dress
Headband
Wings

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
S 11-17 lbs.
M 18-28 lbs.
L 29-44 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98151
PET PETAL HOOD

What's Included:
Hood

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98152
PET LION HOOD

What's Included:
Hood

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98153
PET PUMPKIN HOOD

What's Included:
Hood

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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98154
PET FROG HOOD

What's Included:
Hood

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

98155
PET BEAR HOOD

What's Included:
Hood

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
XS 6-10 lbs.
S/M 11-28 lbs.
L/XL 29-75 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

OPPORTUNITY BUYS P19022BL00
JACK OSBOURNE WIG

Case Pack:  100

MOQ:  0

Available:
Pack 100: 4 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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P192OR0000

Case Pack:  90

MOQ:  0

Available:
Pack 90: 7 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

P1927LB000
CAESAR LIME & BLUE WIG

Case Pack:  1

MOQ:  0

Available:
Pack 83: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

P193BU0000
BLUE BOUFFANT WIG

What's Included:
Bouffant wig

Packaging:
Grommet Header with 
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  60

MOQ:  0

Available:
Pack 60: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

P290215PU0
DIVA COWGIRL PURPLE HAT

Case Pack:  65

MOQ:  0

Available:
Pack 1: 9 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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P341OR0000

Case Pack:  1

MOQ:  0

Available:
Pack 39: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

P347000000
CHRISTINA BRAID BANDANA

Case Pack:  1

MOQ:  0

Available:
Pack 64: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

P500098GR0
GREEN MARDI GRAS MASK

Case Pack:  200

MOQ:  0

Available:
Pack 57: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

P581000000
LOVABLE LUCITES SUNGLASSES - ADULT

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  0

Available:
Pack 450: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net
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P890113PK0
LU DIVA SHOES

Case Pack:  1

MOQ:  0

Available:
Pack 120: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

P961BL0000
BLACK CAT CAP W/BLONDE HAIR

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  74

MOQ:  0

Available:
Pack 74: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

114842E
ENCHANTED FAIRYTALE SMOCK

What's Included:
Smock
Head/Hair Accessory

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
Small 6/8

Available:
Pack 12: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

124574B
BROWN FRINGE CHARACTER DRESS - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Available:
Pack 6: 2 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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124574BS
S/M BRWN/FRINGE CHRCTR DRS

What's Included:
Dress

Packaging:
Polybag w/Insert &
Hanger

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
Adult SM 2/8

Available:
Pack 6: 4 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

9000
INSTANT PET COSTUME ASSTD

What's Included:
Pet Costume

Assortment:
6 Styles Assorted
Witch
Vampire
Clown
Princess
Pirate
Skeleton

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  72

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
Fits Most Small Dogs
10"-12" Length

Available:
Pack 12: 1 Carton
Pack 60: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

90091TL
TRICKS LRG/DOGGIE T-SHIRT

What's Included:
Shirt

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Up To 60 Lbs.
Medium Size Dogs

Available:
Pack 12: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

90116
VAMPIRESS BLOOD DROP CHOKER

What's Included:
Vampiress Choker
with Blood Drip Gems

Case Pack:  96

Inner Pack:  24

MOQ:  24

Available:
Pack 24: 1 Carton
Pack 96: 34 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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90144GW
GEORGE WASHINGTON WIG & JABOT SET

What's Included:
Wig
Jabot

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available:
Pack 36: 4 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

90199
BLEEDING NUNCHUCKS

What's Included:
1 Pair Nunchucks

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 24: 69 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

90283
FANG 2 STYLE ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Fangs

Assortment:
2 Styles:
Nosferatu
Red Neck Vampire

Packaging:
Clamshell w/Insert

Case Pack:  72

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available:
Pack 72: 15 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

90283V
REDNECK FANG TEETH

What's Included:
Fangs

Packaging:
Clamshell w/Insert

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available:
Pack 24: 5 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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90290BB
BANDANA/BROWN-QUACKERS BEARD

What's Included:
Brown Beard
Flag Bandana

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 12: 6 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

90324B
BUNNY/SELFIE CHARACTER KIT

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 36: 8 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

90324K
KITTY/SELFIE CHARACTER KIT

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 36: 9 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

90324U
UNICORN/SELFIE CHARACTER KIT

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 36: 10 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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90351
ZOMBIE PARTS SET

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 12: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

90627
LITE-UP MONSTER KIT ASST

What's Included:
Includes (3) X LR1130
Batteries.
Batteries are not
replaceable.

Packaging:
Photo Flap Header with
Poly Bag Insert

Batteries:
3 x AG10 LR1130
(1.5V)

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 24: 23 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

90633
26" MACES OF FURY NUNCHUCKS

Packaging:
Backer Card

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 12: 3 Cartons
Pack 36: 61 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

90735B
BLUDRGN/FANTASYBEAST SXY SLVLT

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 12: 3 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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90735R
REDDRGN/FANTASYBEAST SXY SLVLT

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 12: 3 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

90767
36" KILLER CLOWN INFLATABLE WEAPON ASSORTMENT

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 24: 159 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

90767B
BASEBL BAT/KLLRCLWN INFLTBL WP

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 24: 17 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

90767C
CHAINSAW/KLLRCLWN INFLTBL WPON

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 24: 11 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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92261
UNICORN PIGTAIL ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Hairpiece

Packaging:
Poly Bag Insert

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 12: 5 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

92447
CRIMP ROCK STAR WIG

What's Included:
Wig

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available:
Pack 24: 11 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

92451B
BLUE/PURPLE OMBRE PIGTAIL WIG - CHILD

What's Included:
Wig

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available:
Pack 24: 4 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

92594
DISCO IS DEAD WIG

What's Included:
Wig

Packaging:
PVC Bag w/Header
Grommet Insert

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 24: 35 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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9275W
WHITE PLASTIC DOMINO MASK

What's Included:
Mask

Case Pack:  576

Inner Pack:  48

MOQ:  96

Available:
Pack 576: 4 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

93282F
FANGS/VOODOO MASK

Packaging:
Mask Hanging Backer
Card

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 36: 2 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

93285KR
BLK/RED MARDIGRAS MASK

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Mask Hanging Backer
Card

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available:
Pack 24: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

93325B
BLUE ICE DRAGON MASK

What's Included:
Over The Head Mask

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  6

MOQ:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Available:
Pack 6: 6 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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93363
CREEPY CLOWN 1/2 MASK ASSORTMENT

Assortment:
3 Assorted Colors
93363K Black Lips
93363P Purple Lips
93363R Red Lips

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  96

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available:
Pack 96: 44 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

93372J
KIM JONG/PLTCL PUNDIT MSK(VF)

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available:
Pack 48: 8 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

93372P
PUTIN/POLITICAL PUNDIT MSK(VF)

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available:
Pack 24: 1 Carton
Pack 48: 8 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

93372T
THE PREZ/PLTCL PUNDIT MSK(VF)

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Header Card

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available:
Pack 24: 5 Cartons
Pack 48: 20 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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93436C
CAT/ANIMAL HOODIE CHILD

What's Included:
Hood
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 24: 25 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

93436T
TIGER/ANIMAL HOODIE CHILD

What's Included:
Hood
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 24: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

93448
SKULL-GUISE MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
Mask

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
93348K Black Matte
93448W White Matte

Packaging:
Mask Hanging Backer
Card

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 36: 8 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

93448K
BLACK/SKULL-GUISE MASK

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Mask Hanging Backer
Card

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 36: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net
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93448W
WHITE/SKULL-GUISE MASK

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Mask Hanging Backer
Card

Case Pack:  36

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 36: 22 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

93507
CREATURE COVER MASK ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
1 Mask

Assortment:
3 Assorted Characters
93507R Rotted
Reaper
93507CM Crazed
Chimp
93507CL Creepy
Clown

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  12

MOQ:  12

Available:
Pack 12: 7 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

93519B
HYPER-REALISTIC MR. PRESIDENT MASK

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  48

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  48

Available:
Pack 48: 28 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

93547
VOODOO DOLL MASK

What's Included:
Mask

Packaging:
Mask Header

Case Pack:  24

Inner Pack:  12

MOQ:  24

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Available:
Pack 24: 34 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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